
CANTERWOOD STEP SYSTEM ASSOCIATION 

VOTE BY MAIL BALLOT 

August 2017 

 

There are currently five duly elected Directors serving on the Association’s Board of 

Directors: Ken Sadoian, Charles Pruitt, Edward Caudill, Brice Bledsoe and Dan Lott.  Mr. 

Sadoian’s and Mr. Pruitt’s terms were scheduled to expire in June 2017, but the 

Association’s Bylaws provide that Board members shall continue to serve until 

successors are elected.  Both Mr. Sadoian and Mr. Pruitt have agreed to serve on the 

Board for an additional three year term.  Brief bios for Mr. Sadoian and Mr. Pruitt are 

included with this ballot. 

You are requested to vote for the two Board members running for reelection below or 

submit write in candidates by placing a check mark ( √ ) or “X” in the space provided 

next to the candidate’s or write in’s name.  Note that the maximum number of boxes 

checked should be two. If you submit a write in candidate please check with that person 

before doing so. 

 

{  } Ken Sadoian 

{  } Charles Pruitt 

{  } Write in ___________________________________ 

{  } Write in ___________________________________ 

 

Each household in the Association is entitled to complete one ballot.  After voting, a 

member of the voting household needs to write in the Canterwood street address of the 

voting household in the space provided below.  The completed ballot then needs to be 

mailed or delivered to the Association’s office located at 5727 Baker Way, Suite 101, Gig 

Harbor, WA 98332 (office building at the corner of Baker Way and Canterwood Blvd).  

Ballots are due by Friday September 8, 2017. 

 

Canterwood Address: _____________________________________ 

    Gig Harbor, WA 98332 

      

 



CANTERWOOD STEP SYSTEM ASSOCIATION 

STEP BOARD ELECTION – AUGUST 2017 

BIOGRAPHIES 

 

Ken Sadoian is the current STEP Board President and has served on the Board since October 

2013.  Mr. Sadoian is a partially retired Chemical Engineer and has worked over 40 years in the 

petroleum and engineering contracting industries holding a variety of technical positions.  He 

and his wife Christine have lived in Canterwood since November 2005. 

 

Chuck Pruitt is the current STEP Board Secretary and has served on the Board since August 

2013.  Mr. Pruitt and wife Helen live in the Club Homes in Canterwood and have resided there 

since 2013, moving from the Portland area.  He is a retired real estate attorney.  His background 

has been a valuable asset to the STEP Board during his term of service. 

 


